
 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

One seat under Category V in Chemistry for admission to Two Years B.Ed. Degree 

Programme has fallen vacant in Tagore Government College of Education, Port Blair. 

The counseling for admission to this seat shall be held on 3rd January 2023 at 9:30 a.m. in 

the College. Eligible candidates who have already applied for the course and are desirous of 

availing the above seat are directed to attend the counseling on the above-mentioned date and 

time positively. Those who fail to attend the counseling session in time, will not be considered for 

admission to the course and the next eligible candidate available will be considered for admission. 

 

Principal, TGCE 

 


